
Parent Meetings

     We ask that parents call in advance for meetings with principals

and teachers. The principals and/or teachers may not be available

at a moment’s notice. By scheduling an appointment, the principal

and/or teachers can make plans to give you the necessary time to

discuss your student or problem. Thank you for your

understanding.


